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Summary: BIA Employee Visited Pornographic Websites on His 
Government Computer 
Report Date: August 21, 2017 
 

OIG initiated an investigation after we received a complaint that a Bureau of Indian Affairs 
(BIA) employee misused his Government computer by visiting pornographic websites.  The 
complainant said he had identified pornographic images, possibly of children, on the employee’s 
Government computer.  

Our investigation did not identify child pornography; however, we did find that the employee 
visited websites containing sexually explicit adult pornographic content. When we interviewed 
the employee, he admitted to navigating to images with inappropriate adult content on his 
Government computer. 

This is a summary of a report that we issued to BIA for any action deemed appropriate. 

 


